
 

 

 

 

October 24, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 

                         
 

 
Re: Tech Customers’ Post-Hearing Brief and Proposed Order 

    Docket No. E-100, Sub 179  
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 
 With this letter, and on behalf of Apple Inc., Google LLC, and Meta Platforms, Inc. 
(collectively, the “Tech Customers”), I am submitting for filing in above-referenced 
proceeding, the Tech Customers’ Post-Hearing Brief and Proposed Order.  Pursuant to 
Commission Rule R1-25(c), electronic copies of these documents are being 
contemporaneously transmitted to briefs@ncuc.net. 

 Please do not hesitate to contact me should any questions arise in connection with 
this filing. 
 
       Sincerely, 

 
BROOKS, PIERCE, McLENDON, 
  HUMPHREY & LEONARD, LLP 

Marcus W. Trathen 
mtrathen@brookspierce.com  
Direct Dial: (919) 573-6207 
 

cc:  Parties of Record 


